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Shipping Secretary joins campaign to stop use of SUPs 

 
Shri Gopal Krishna IAS, Secretary (Shipping), Govt of India joins the campaign by 
Cochin Port fraternity to stop use of Single Use Plastics (SUPs) by signing the message 
board placed near the SUP Christmas Tree at CoPT Walkway in Willingdon Island.  
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